From: Glen Husking

Sent: 25 January 2017 16:10

To: Planning

Subject: Objection against planning application: 2016/6194/P - 49-51 Farringdon Road

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing this email to ask for your help and support.

| believe there is a proposed development at my dental surgery (Malmin Dentist) on Farringdon Road.

| was referred for a specialist implant treatment with Malmin Dental Care from another dentist as they have best
facilities for the treatment | required. The skylight made my treatments and surgery much less daunting during my

procedure. | am sure | won’t be the only person to say this.

Health care in a basement with no natural light and limited height would be extremely uncomfortable for anyone.
Also, | am also a very private person and would not be comfortable passing on my private details to a concierge.

My thoughts are good quality healthcare would want to be protected by Camden.
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me on_
Yours Sincerely,

Glen



